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We are pleased to announce the 2014 Vermont Workforce Symposium, which will address the impacts of moving 
toward universal health care coverage on Vermont’s health care workforce and on its projected workforce needs. 

Our program will feature keynote speakers and panelists whose presentations will explore aspects of new care 
models and their implications for the healthcare workforce. 

Registration and full program details to follow! Please stay tuned for more information in the next several weeks 
at http://healthcareinnovation.vermont.gov/work_groups/workforce 
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